TBI Admin meeting  14 May 2020

online
Active Travel Path (Munlochy - Avoch) Update 13.5.20
We had a zoom meeting with forestry reps, who were broadly supportive and would take about 2 months to process their support through their organisation. 
We have struggled to get hold of any other landowners for zoom meetings. 
Payment has been chased and will be in our account by Monday.
I'm struggling with a change form to take the project into the next financial year.
The Sustrans officer has changed and is now Maelle Ducreux
Pell Frischman have done a bid for the second stage of the project assuming we get through the landowner hurdle. 
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